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March 19, 2008

Dr. Charles Ryrie
3310 Fairmont, 5D
Dallas, TX 75201

Dear Dr. Ryrie,

I enjoyed seeing you a few years ago at the GES Conference. I hope your health is doing
well and that the Lord is giving you clarity of mind as you continue to teach and perhaps
even write a bit more for His glory. I wanted you to have this book on the nature of faith
in the New Testament. It is dedicated to you because you are one of the three men at
Dallas Seminary who helped me formulate both content and style of ministry. So, I thank
you for your faithfulness in teaching the Word of God in both areas. It has had a
significant impact in my life.

if there is anything I can pray about for you, please don’t hesitate to let me know.
Perhaps on my next trip to Dallas we will be able to chat a bit. I would look forward that
and welcome the exchange of ideas.

Until that time...

Serving Him with you
Until He comes for us,
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Fred Chay, Ph.D.
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